July 18, 2024

To: Those interested in the Wholistic Educational System
From: Wm Keith Bookwalter
Re: The “Life in Dynamic Harmony” program as an application of WES’s curriculum of the self

Dear Reader,

I hope that life is treating you kindly.

The program “Life in Dynamic Harmony: A Wholistic, Multidimensional Program for Personal Development” (LDH) was originally based on the holistic approach of the Anisa Model of Education and the Whiteheadian principle: “Time inheres in process.” LDH was developed over the years in parallel with the Wholistic Educational System (WES). For its latest iteration, I am now attempting to bring LDH into harmony with WES as a practical application of WES’s curriculum of the self.

The main themes of WES’s curriculum of the self can be found along the bottom row of the “Basic Curriculum Framework Chart.” LDH does not cover all of these topics. It focuses more on 36, what can be termed, higher-order, basic life processes. There is no formal research on the benefits of LDH but it has been informally field tested with students and adults over the course of more than three decades, the outcomes of which have been very positive.

Recently, I have been invited by the Collaborative for Spirituality in Education to present LDH at the national Awakened Education Conference at Columbia University, Teachers College on October 26, 2024. Hence, I have decided to prepare an introductory book on LDH for conference participants who want further information.

The introductory slide program on LDH that I will presenting at this conference, a summary statement, and other supporting documents can be accessed at this Google Docs folder: https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1qFb939zPlVPyxeRn47WvK6ptT9YjxP3u/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=111974066505067209750&rtpof=true&sd=true 

Later, I will be revising my LDH manuscript for a Bahá'í readership in accordance with the recommendations I received from the Office of Review of the National Spiritual Assembly of the Bahá'ís of the United States.
With warmest greetings to each and all,
Keith
